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The Dr. Ezekiel R. Dumke College of Health Professions (DCHP) dean received and valued the 

thorough review of our HIT and HIM Program by the program review team at the on 6.24.2021.  

 

I concur with all their findings and support the Department of Health Administrative Services 

and the HIT (Associate degree) and HIM (Bachelor degree). 

 

I would like to thank the reviewers for their evaluation of the program in the Dumke College of 

Health Professions. I would also like to extend my gratitude to the dedicated hard working and 

knowledgeable chair and program director; faculty and staff for educating the best HIT and HIM 

graduates and healthcare providers of the community. 

 

 

Respectfully, Yasmen Simonian 

Dean, DCHP 

Weber State University 

 


